CORVETTES OF MINNESOTA
SUMMER CRUISE WITH WATERFALL STOPS

AND PICNIC OPTION
SATURDAY, JULY 30, 2022

Open to all cars and individuals; COM membership and Corvette not required. This is a recognized
National Collector Car Appreciation Day Event, so bring your car and friends and enjoy the drive.
Assemble in the lot north of the Woodbury Applebee's (7250 Valley Creek Plaza, off Valley Creek
Road, just east of 1-494) between 11:30 and noon, with noon departure. Get Route Instructions and
sign waivers, and guick meeting at 11:45. Applebee's opens at 11:00 am for any who might want to go
inside for food, beverage, rest rooms, etc. We are suggesting a $5 donation per vehicle to cover club
costs of putting on the Cruise. We'll see waterfalls on the Kinnickinnic River, South Fork, and
Vermillion River.
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The Cruise will be 70 miles in length, and should take under three hours to complete, with several
brief stops to view waterfalls, experience a suspension walking bridge, a brief winery stop (all with
very minimal walking), a few history lessons from your Director, and several winding country roads.
We'll end at the Interstate 94 Rest Area in West Lakeland Township, Mn., about 3 miles west of the 5t.
Croix 1-94 [Hudson) crossing for those wanting to socialize and enjoy their picnic lunches. No
admission fees at any of the stops, and for those not wanting to pack a picnic lunch, we'll be stopping
at the outstanding Jordan Meats and Deli (a family-owned grocery with full deli, great sandwiches,
beverages, baked goods, etc.) in Lakeland Shores, about 5 miles before the Rest Area. Beverages and
some snacks are also available in the Rest Area from vending machines, along with tourist information
for Minnesota, rest rooms, and water. Note: No charcoal fires are permitted at the Rest Area. There
are about 20 concrete picnic tables, with several under shelters, plus other sheltered seating.

If you can't make the cruise, consider joining the group at 3:00 at the Rest Area for the picnic. Entry is
from westbound 1-94. Hope you can join us! Also, our Fall Cruise is tentatively scheduled for Unber 154,
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Don Gettinger
Your COM Governor and Cruise Director
ph 651-439-6997; e-mail gettvett@yahoo.com %!



